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Competitors are advised of the following changes to the Supplementary Regulations of the Safari Darling Rally 2020. 
 
2.1    Entry Fees – Competitors are advised that there is no option available to pay by credit card.  
 
8.     Servicing & Refuelling – Competitors area advised that an additional TWO service crew will be allowed 
        per competing vehicle.  This gives a maximum of SIX service crew with One Service vehicle and/or One  
        trailer per competing vehicle. 
 
 
All other details are unchanged. 
 
 
 
 
Ann Percival 
Clerk of Course 


